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              NOTICE TO PARENTS OF STUDENTS CURRENTLY IN OUR MONTESSORI PROGRAM
This is the time of year when we begin to plan for September 2019 and we require your assistance with regards to your intention for the 2019-2020 school year.  Student placement, staff recruitment and classroom organization depend on this information.  Please note that the Montessori Middle School Program is held at Scott Creek and Montgomery Middle Schools.  
Montessori schools:
Elementary schools – Harbour View, Miller Park, Seaview, Baker Drive, Aspenwood, Hampton Park, James Park

Middle schools – Montgomery Middle, Scott Creek Middle   
ELEMENTARY PROGRAM:
The following children will be remaining in the Montessori Program at __________________________school:
___________________________
___________________________       ___________________________
The following children will not be remaining in the Montessori Program at _______________________school:
__________________________            __________________________
          ___________________________
If not remaining in the Montessori Program, what elementary school (your catchment school) will your child attend in September?       _______________________________________  

Important: For incoming Kindergarten siblings to the same school, all parents must complete the online Programs of Choice registration. As per our process and the School Act, siblings attending the same school in the subsequent year are given priority status. Kindergarten sibling(s) will not be considered for the Montessori program if the online form is not completed. 


MIDDLE PROGRAM:
All parents of current Grade 5 students wanting to attend one of the Middle Montessori Program schools (Montgomery or Scott Creek) next year must complete the online Programs of Choice Registration and select their ordered preference of school. Priority for space will be given to students currently in the Program.
If not remaining in the Montessori Program, what middle school (your catchment school) will your child attend in September?
____________________________________

If you are wishing to transfer within the Montessori program, please outline your reasons for this request and the school you wish to attend.

____________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________
Since sibling registrations and transfers are placed first in Program of Choice registration, we are hoping to complete these placements prior to the regular registration process.
Parent/Guardian Signature: __________________________________   Date: ____________________________
PLEASE RETURN THIS INFORMATION TO YOUR CLASSROOM TEACHER by December 14, 2018.
                              Serving the communities of Anmore, Belcarra, Coquitlam, Port Coquitlam and Port Moody   

